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ATTENTION HOME HEALTH PROVIDERS 

REQUIRED CHANGES TO TYPE OF BILL USED FOR BILLING FEE FOR SERVICE 

Effective October 1, 2013, NUBC discontinued Type of Bill 33X for Home Health services, and Type of Bill 
32X (Home Health services under a Plan of Treatment) was established.  At that time, providers were 
instructed to begin using Type of Bill 32X for billing services to Louisiana Medicaid, but edits were not put 
in place to prevent providers from billing 33X.  Thus, some providers have continued to bill this bill type. 
 

Effective with claims submitted on and after January 28, 2016, edits are in place to prevent Home Health 
providers from billing any Type of Bill except 32X for any date of service.  Please make the necessary 
adjustments in your billing system.  For services reimbursed by any of the Medicaid managed care Plans, 
follow their billing instructions. 
 

NOTE:  Louisiana Medicaid only pays for Home Health services under a Plan of Treatment.  Thus, Type of 
Bill 34X (Home Health services not under a Plan of Treatment) is not acceptable and will be denied, as will 
bill type 33X.   
 

If you have questions regarding this matter contact Molina Provider Relations at 800-473-2783.    
 


